
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our WE CARE Program 
We will be continuing our WE CARE Program at EMS this year! Mr. Chris will be going to each 
class once a month. We will be learning more about the Mood Meter, Meta Moment, Blue Print 
and the School Charter. October will be about the Charter and our school Virtues which are 
Cooperation, Responsibility, Respect and Inclusion. We encourage you to speak to your 
children about these topics and ask them what they’ve learned from their WE CARE sessions.  
 

School Fees 
If you have not yet made your School Fee payment(s), please do so as soon as possible.   
If there is a financial issue, please let us know. 
 

Read to Me, Read to You 
At EMS, we LOVE reading! To share and encourage this love of reading in all our students, we 
invite parents to join us Thursday, October 4th from 8:10-8:40 a.m. to spend some time in your 
child’s class reading with them. If you cannot make it but would like to send another family 
member, please let your child’s teacher know.  

Daycare News 
If your child does not take part in the daycare service, you can still reserve a spot for them on 
Ped. Days. If interested, please contact Joanne at 514-259-0050 for more information. 
 
 

Halloween: 
Halloween is coming soon and it is time to think of candy, costumes, decorations but mostly 
the safety of your children. The following links include safety tips and Halloween guidelines 
for the whole family:   
http://healthycanadians.gc.ca/eating-nutrition/safety-salubrite/halloween-eng.php  
http://healthycanadians.gc.ca/security-securite/home-maison/halloween-eng.php   
We wish everyone a safe and enjoyable Halloween! 
 

PPO- Parent Volunteers  
Thank you to the volunteers who have already done so much for our students since the 
beginning of the year. If anyone would like to help out with our Halloween events, please 
contact our PPO chair at emsppo@hotmail.com.  We hope to have many helping hands.  
Also, please save the date: ***OCT. 26TH - Halloween Dance***  

http://healthycanadians.gc.ca/eating-nutrition/safety-salubrite/halloween-eng.php
http://healthycanadians.gc.ca/security-securite/home-maison/halloween-eng.php
mailto:emsppo@hotmail.com


  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2018 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1  
Ped. Day 

No School 
Daycare Open 

 
 
 
 

2 
 
 

3 
 
 
 

4 
Read to Me, Read 
to You 
 

 
 

5 
 
 
 

8 
Thanksgiving 

No School  
No Daycare 

 
 
 

9 
 
 

10 
 
 

11 
Progress reports 
Distributed 

 
 
 

12 
 
 
 

15 
 

16 
 
 
 

17 18 
 

19 
Ped. Day 

No School 
Daycare Open 

 
 
 

22 
 

23 
 

24 25 
Speaking & 
Writing 

 

26 
PPO Halloween 
Dance (evening) 

 

29 
 
 
 

30 
Grade 4 
Vaccination 
 

31 
Halloween 
Activities 

 
 

  

Wishing a very happy birthday to all October babies! 
(We try our very best to make sure no birthday is overlooked. If there is an oversight, please let us know 

and we will be sure to include it in the next newsletter). 
 

 Naïma Boyer 
Loralie Bridgeman 

Valentina Capozzolo 
Jungmin Cho 

Seungmin Cho 
Indie Erizias 

Thaïs Gnahore 
Sophia Goulet 

Talia Houghting 
Tyron Houghting 

Jinwen Huang 
Brandon Imperiale 

 
 

Cassidy James 
George Gabriel Koufalis 

Gianluca Koufalis 
Abigail Levezinho 

Filipe Pinto Ribeiro 
Emily Quinn 

Rebecca Robertson 
Jai Varde 

CiellaVatrano 
Winston Watts 

Savannah Williams 
Jacek Wojcik 

 
 

 


